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Re-Powering NSW 2016


Australia’s energy industry is in the midst of a transition as it moves towards a lower carbon energy mix. In NSW, where the majority of generation comes from ageing coal fired assets there is a particularly strong need to develop a clear path forward with an understanding of the impacts it will have for all stakeholders.


Re-Powering NSW, being held from 25 - 27 October at the Powerhouse Museum in Sydney, is bringing together key stakeholders from the length of the energy supply chain across the state to address the key issues at hand. With no ‘silver bullet’ available to decarbonise the energy system, it will be a range of generation technologies and policy mechanisms that facilitate this transition.


Over three days, executives from generators, networks, retailers and disruptors as well representatives of government, feedstock, end users and workers will discuss and debate the best options available and the best path forward.


For all those with a stake in the future energy landscape in NSW, Re-Powering NSW plays an unparalleled opportunity to get first hand insights from the companies leading the way and policy makers setting the agenda as well as engage with both.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.questevents.com.au/re-powering-nsw-2016" �http://www.questevents.com.au/re-powering-nsw-2016�


Standards Australia Project Proposals


Standards Australia twice a year invite all stakeholders to submit proposals for either new or to update Australian Standards, as a result Round 13 is currently open with a closing date of Wednesday 21 September for proposals. Part of the process requires written support from stakeholders for the proposal. GAMAA is an active contributor to this process in ensuring that Standards are kept up to date and relevant to our industry. Over the coming weeks some GAMAA members will receive emails requesting support of new project proposals.


If you see a need for a Standard to be up dated or a gap in the current suite of Standards then more information can found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.standards.org.au/StandardsDevelopment/Developing_Standards/Pages/Proposing-a-project.aspx" �http://www.standards.org.au/StandardsDevelopment/Developing_Standards/Pages/Proposing-a-project.aspx�


GAMAA’s 52nd AGM – Last chance to register your attendance 


The GAMAA AGM will be held on Thursday 15 September 2016 at 1.15pm at Ai Group, L2. 441 St Kilda Road, Melbourne. 


All GAMAA members will have received their AGM pack email that contained the relevant documents pertaining to our upcoming AGM. 


Please note lunch will be provided at 12.30pm prior to the AGM. 


It is important to send your Attendance document back to � HYPERLINK "mailto:associations@aigroup.com.au" �associations@aigroup.com.au�








